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October 2017 Newsletter 

October 20 Prism Retrospective 

 
Prism Retrospective 2017 

 

Creating a Coaching Culture 

 
Friday, October 20 

 

11:15 AM – 2:00 PM 
 

Hackberry Creek Country Club 

1901 W. Royal Lane, Irving, TX 76051 
 

Cost: 
$45 for ICF-NT Members and Alliance Partners 

$55 for Non-Members 
 

Mark your calendars. You won’t want to miss this dynamic event! 
 
The PRISM Award was created to recognize, celebrate, 
and learn from organizations that have embraced 
coaching as an integral part of their leadership strategy. 
This year we are honoring the legacy of the award rather 
than honoring a specific organization. This year will 
feature a panel discussion on internal coaching with past 
Prism winners: 
 

 CHRISTUS Health 
 The University of North Texas Health Science Center 
 The University of Texas at Dallas School of Management Executive MBA 

Program 

 
Retrospective Overview 
 

11:15—11:45 Networking and Welcome 
11:45—12:20 Lunch and PRISM Overview 
12:20—1:05 Internal Coaching Panel Discussion and Q&A 
1:05—1:50 Nominating Coaches Panel Discussion and Q&A 

1:50—2:00  Upcoming Prism Zoom Call and Close 

 
Panel Discussions: 
 

 Internal Coaching Panel: Take a deep dive into coaching cultures with past 
PRISM winners. Explore how internal coaching impacts organizations and 
discuss ROI. 

 

 Nominating Coaches Panel: Learn more about the experiences that 
nominating coaches had in working with nominees on the Prism application 
process. 

 
CCEUs for this Event: 1.5 (1 Core Competency and .5 Resource Development) 
 
See Page 2 for information on being a Prism Retrospective Sponsor! 

 
In This Issue 

 

October 20 Prism Retrospective 
 

Be A Sponsor: 2017 PRISM Event 

 

Envision Ad 
 

iPEC Ad 
 

President’s Message 
 

2018 Board Nominations Accepted 

through Oct 9  
 

Update on Pro Bono Coaching for 
Conflict Resolution Specialists 

 

Texas ICF Chapters Designing 
Coaches Retreat for 2018 

 

Save the Date: Holiday Fiesta Dec 7 
 

Support ICF Houston Following 
Hurricane Harvey 

 

Lone Star Alliance Committee 
Seeks ICF-NT Publications  

 

Southeast Region News 
 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

 

October 20 Prism 

Retrospective 

 
Register at www.icf-nt.com 

or click on Registration Button 
 

$45 for ICF Members and Alliance 
Partners 

$55 for Non-Members 
 

 

Pay for this event online 
when registering 

 
Meeting Details 

 

Time:        11:15 AM to 2:00 PM  
Location:  Hackberry Creek 
                 Country Club 
Address:  1901 W. Royal Lane 
                Irving, TX 76051 
Website:  www.hackberrycreekcc.com 

Register for October 20 

Prism Retrospective 

http://www.icf-nt.com/
http://www.hackberrycreekcc.com
http://www.icf-nt.com/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=783165&item_id=703533
http://www.icf-nt.com/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=783165&item_id=703533
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2017 PRISM Retrospective 

 

Sponsorship Benefits 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The International Coach Federation of North Texas is hosting its 2017 Prism 
event—but this year, we’re looking back. The Prism event is a highlight for 
ICF in North Texas and around the world. 
 
This year, we invite you to join us as a sponsor as we honor past Prism 
winners and the coaches who nominated them. We anticipate more than 100 

attendees from corporations and the coaching community at this unique 
event and would be honored to have your sponsorship and support in one of 
the following categories. The deadline for securing your sponsorship is 
October 9. 

 
Event Sponsor: $500 

 

Display Table at the Event 

Acknowledgment on ICF-NT Website 
Acknowledgment at Luncheon 

1 Pre and 1 Post Event Social Media Mention 
Preferred Seating and 2 Complimentary Tickets 

 
Table Host (Table of 8): $360 

 

Acknowledgment at Luncheon 
Acknowledgment on ICF-NT Website 

Preferred Seating for 8 

 
Half-Table Host (Table of 4): $180 

 

Acknowledgment at Luncheon 
Acknowledgment on ICF-NT Website 

Preferred Seating for 4 

 
For Questions 

 

Jude Olson, ICF North Texas Chapter President 
Email: jude@judeolsoncoaching.com 

 
Secure Your Prism Sponsorship by October 9 

 

Purchase Prism Sponsorship 

Be A Sponsor — 2017 PRISM Retrospective 
 

 
October 20 

Prism Retrospective 
 

Secure Your Sponsorship 
by October 9 

 

Purchase Prism 
Sponsorship by Oct 9 

mailto:jude@judeolsoncoaching.com
http://www.icf-nt.com/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=783165&item_id=712384
http://www.icf-nt.com/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=783165&item_id=712384
http://www.icf-nt.com/content.aspx?page_id=87&club_id=783165&item_id=712384
http://www.envisioncoachtraining.com/
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October 2017 … It’s Finally Fall! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Whenever October arrives, I know the race is on toward the end of the year 
and the holiday season with Oktoberfest, Halloween, Thanksgiving, Christmas, 

Hanukah and Winter Solstice! At ICF-NT, we are entering our own special 
season—so book early and often to put these upcoming celebration events on 
your calendar first! 

 
Save these dates: 
 
October 20: Prism Retrospective, 11:15 AM – 2:00 PM, Hackberry 

Creek Country Club 
Hear from past winners CHRISTUS Health, the University of North Texas 
Health Science Center, and the University of Texas at Dallas School of 

Management Executive MBA Program about their best practices and 
challenges regarding internal corporate coaching programs, including ROI. 
Learn what they look for when hiring external coaches. Also, past Prism 
nominating coaches will share their experiences with the Prism application and 
nomination process. Our Prism even offers 1.5 CCEUs (1 Core Competency 
and .5 Resource Development). 

 
November 10: ICF-NT Annual Meeting, 11:15 AM, Hackberry Creek 

Country Club 
Participate in our ‘annual chapter roundup’ to review past accomplishments, 
and present challenges and future plans. Welcome our new Board members 
for 2018. 
 

Help us celebrate our first ever “Distinguished Service Award” ceremony—to 
be awarded to a surprise chapter honoree! 
 
December 7: Holiday Fiesta, 5:00 – 8:00 PM, Via Real Restaurant, 

Irving 
Party hearty with dinner, drinks and dessert to celebrate the holidays. 
Network and connect with your colleagues in special festivities. Bring 
donations to help Hurricane victims everywhere—look for upcoming details to 

be posted. 
 
Book early and often at ICF-NT! 

 
Connect with me at President@icf-nt.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jude Olson, PhD, ACC 
ICF-NT President  

President’s Message 
 

 

Just a friendly reminder 

to please complete the 

payment for your 

monthly meeting 

reservation at the time 

you make your reservation 

in order to earn the 

early registration price 

and to be sure we’ve 

ordered a meal for you. 

mailto:President@icf-nt.com
https://go.ipeccoaching.com/9-key-considerations-for-choosing-the-right-coach-training-program-for-you-icf
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ICF-NT Accepting 2018 Board Nominations through Oct 9 

 

ICF-NT Accepting Nominations for 2018 Board of Directors 

through Monday, October 9 
 

Nominations for the 2018 ICF North Texas Board of Directors are happening now! 
Contact Catherine Oleksiw at pres-elect@icfn-nt.com through Monday, October 9, if 
you are interested. 
 

Are you open to joining a team committed to creating a coaching chapter that meets 
the needs of its members? Are you passionate about bringing your own best voice 
to the table to create new opportunities for our members to engage and share their 
talents and gifts with the chapter? If so, think about becoming a director on the ICF-
NT board. 
 

According to the ICF-NT bylaws, a regular ICF-NT Full Member in Good Standing is 
eligible for nomination and election to the Board of Directors. The term is for two 
years. 
 

For the 2018 ICF-NT Board, there are two openings: 
 Prism 
 Alliances and Partnerships 

 

Do you have experience planning large events and inspiring volunteers to join in the 
planning and implementation? If so, the Prism lead might be a good fit for you. The 
next full Prism Award event will be in 2019. Therefore, your role will extend through 
two years on the board. We are slowing down the Prism planning process to allow 
for more time to create a strong team of chapter volunteers for the event. 
 

Do you enjoy connecting people and building bridges between organizations for the 
benefit of all involved? Do you want to be an active part of the growing professional 
network of ICF chapters in the ICF Southeast Regional Alliance and Lone Star 
Alliance? The Alliances and Partnerships role may interest you. 
 

If you are interested in being considered or have any questions, contact Catherine 
Oleksiw at pres-elect@icf-nt.com. Please give some thought to this. The chapter 
welcomes your participation!   

 

Renew Your ICF 
Membership 

 
Renew your ICF membership 

and your credential for 

another year to connect 

with our cutting edge 

coaching research, 

lifelong learning, and 

opportunities for networking 

and community-building. 

ICF-NT 2017 Board 
 

President: Jude Olson 
 

President-Elect: Catherine Oleksiw 
 

Secretary: Tim Kincaid 
 

Treasurer: Mike Caracalas 
 

Past President: Randy Fernandes 
 

Programs: Kristin Roberts 
 

Membership: Tracy Cadorine 
 

Social Media: Norma Martinez 
 

Alliances: Steve Coxsey 
 

Prism: TBD 
 

Communications: Lisa Seay  

Update: Pro Bono Coaching for Conflict Resolution Specialists 

 
Update on Pro Bono Coaching for Conflict Resolution Specialists 

 

ICF colleague Cinnie Noble, PCC, is co-presenting a day-long workshop on 
Wednesday, October 11, in Addison for conflict resolution specialists. The 
workshop is part of a conference presented by The Association for Conflict 

Resolution (ACR), a nonprofit professional organization. It is titled “Professionalize 
Your Passion.” Attendees will pay a fee that covers costs, but presenters receive no 
pay, similar to ICF-NT events. 
 

Cinnie’s workshop will help participants develop a vision and plan for their conflict 
resolution career. Her format includes bringing in ICF credentialed coaches to 
provide one hour of pro bono coaching to each of the 30 participants around 
enriching their vision to support the design stage. If she gets fewer than 30 
volunteer coaches, she will place each coach with a small group. 
 

The coaching piece is scheduled between 1:30 and 2:45 PM. Participating coaches 
are requested to arrive by 1:15 and are invited to spend the whole day at the event 
starting at 9:00 AM (lunch not included). Cinnie will ask for a short bio and picture 

that she will make available to the participants, some of whom may be interested in 
additional coaching. 
 

If you are an ICF credentialed coach and are interested and available to provide an 
hour of pro bono coaching to conflict resolution colleagues, please contact Cinnie 
Noble directly at cinnie@cinergycoaching.com. 

mailto:pres-elect@icfn-nt.com
mailto:pres-elect@icf-nt.com
https://coachfederation.org/renew?inf_contact_key=4c4fb7cb15ddf4d61e63a3a55aa35620e4139882bbab1abe3956c9ec3cef2ea8
http://coachfederation.org/renew?inf_contact_key=4c4fb7cb15ddf4d61e63a3a55aa35620e4139882bbab1abe3956c9ec3cef2ea8
mailto:president@icf-nt.com
mailto:pres-elect@icf-nt.com
mailto:secretary@icf-nt.com
mailto:treasurer@icf-nt.com
mailto:past-pres@icf-nt.com
mailto:programs@icf-nt.com
mailto:memberships@icf-nt.com
mailto:pr@icf-nt.com
mailto:alliances@icf-nt.com
mailto:prism@icf-nt.com
mailto:communications@icf-nt.com
mailto:cinnie@cinergycoaching.com
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Texas ICF Chapters Designing Coaches Retreat For 2018 

Save the Date! April 6-8, 2018 
 
ICF chapters from North Texas, Greater Austin, and Houston are collaborating to 
design a Coaches Retreat that will take place Friday afternoon through mid-day 
Sunday, April 6—8, in Burnet, outside of Austin. The retreat, in a natural setting 
with comfortable accommodations, will focus on the importance for coaches to 

“tune the instrument” through self-care, deepening self-awareness, and creating 
and strengthening connections with other coaches. 
 
The event will include workshop experiences for CCEUs as well as open time to 
enjoy the activities available at the venue. Attendees will be guided in designing 
their individual and group experience for the weekend during the opening session 
by setting meaningful intentions. Some activities will be suggested for open times 
and attendees will be invited to co-create parts of the experience together. 
 
Workshop and presentations will primarily be mapped to core competencies. The 
experience will be designed similar to the arc of a coaching session, from 
establishing the agreement for a clear outcome, through self-exploration to create 

awareness, to designing specific takeaway actions to bring the experience into 
daily life. 
 
More information with full details will be coming soon. A Facebook page is being 
developed as a place to begin the co-creation of the experience and provide the 
latest on cost, registration procedures, and so forth. The page is at https://
www.facebook.com/groups/ICFTXconference/. You are welcome to join it now. 
Please be patient over the next few days as the page is built out. 
 
For now, Save the Date! April 6-8, 2018. 

Texas ICF Chapters Designing Coaches Retreat for 2018 
 

 

Welcome to Our 

ICF North Texas 

New Members 
 

 

 

 

Aug 21 — Sept 21 
 

Princeton Abaraoha 

Susan Cedars 

Benjamin Dilla 

Mohammed Faris 

David Ginchansky 

Gail Hartin 

Ken Jenkins 

Kelley Johnson 

Natalie Mendez 

Jennifer Thornton 

 

Member News 

 

Congratulations to 

 

Mina Brown, MCC 

 

On receiving your MCC 

(Master Certified Coach) 

credential from ICF. 

Save the Date — Holiday Fiesta on December 7 

 
 

 

 

Are you newly 
Credentialed? 

 

Have you recently 
earned an ICF 

Coaching Credential? 
 

Your ICF-NT Chapter 
wants to recognize 
your achievement. 

 

Please email 
Tracy Cadorine  

memberships@icf-nt.com) 
so your professional 

organization can 

recognize  your 
accomplishment. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ICFTXconference/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/ICFTXconference/
mailto:memberships@icf-nt.com
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Lone Star Alliance Committee Accepting Publications by 

ICF-NT Members through October 8 

 

Lone Star Alliance Committee Accepting Books/Publications 

by ICF-NT Members through October 8 
 

The Lone Star Alliance is preparing for an event on October 13. As part of their 
effort at getting creative about helping us get to know, appreciate and take 
advantage of the wealth of wisdom we have together, they have asked for ICF-
NT’s assistance in capturing a list of books and publications that our members 
have already produced. 

 
Please contribute to this effort by sending Tracy Cadorine the following information 
to memberships@icf-nt.com: 
 

 Complete title of your books/publications 
 Where they can be purchased 
 Full name of member coach 

 
Please send your book/publication information to Tracy no later than October 8. 

 

Leverage the ICF Brand 

 

The ICF has invested in great 

marketing and brand work 

that is available for use by 

members. Check out what is 

available and proudly display 

your membership in the 

strongest coaching 

organization on the planet! 

 

ICF North Texas Vision 

and Mission 
 

Vision 
 
ICF-NT will be known as the 

leading resource for the coaching 
community and the organizations 
and individuals it serves, 
providing: 
 

 A collaborative network of 
credentialed coaches 

 

 Continuing education 
 

 Impactful contributions to the 
coaching profession 

 

Mission 
 
To grow and develop a competent 
coaching community that drives 
results for coaches and those 
they serve. 

Supporting ICF Houston Following Hurricane Harvey 

 

Supporting ICF Houston Following Hurricane Harvey 
 

Recent hurricanes have shown us the power of massive weather events, as well as 
the power of people coming together to help others. We, as a coaching chapter, 
rally when our peers in other chapters need us. 
 
The North Texas Chapter has reached out to the Houston Chapter to inquire about 
ways we can support them following Hurricane Harvey. Cecilia Engquist, ICF 
Houston President, has told us that the chapter has met to reconnect as a group 
and talk about the issues facing their members, ways their businesses have been 
affected, and what they can do as a chapter to help the community. 
 
One resource that the larger community needs right now are volunteer 'grief 
counselors' who have a background in clinical psychology, counseling or social 

work and who have been specifically trained in working with people experiencing 
trauma. While most of our coach chapter members do not have this specific 
background and training, Cecilia thought we might know of other practitioners 
looking to help Houston. The ICF Houston chapter is often a referral resource. 
 
If you know of qualified 'grief' or 'trauma' practitioners who want to volunteer, you 
are invited to have them contact Cecilia Engquist with the Houston chapter at 
president@icfhoustoncoaches.org. 
 
For other ways to help, please see the home page for ICF Houston at http://
icfhoustoncoaches.org/index.php. 

 

 

ICF Global News 
 

Please click here 

to read the latest 

ICF Global News! 

Southeast Region News 

 

Congratulations to Jane Bishop on Election to Southeast Regional 

Advisory Committee 
 

Congratulations to Jane Bishop, Past President of ICF-Georgia for her election to 
the role of Co-Chair for the Southeast Regional Advisory Committee for 2018 and 
2019. She is replacing Pegotty Cooper who has served as Co-Chair for the past 
three years. Jane will Co-Chair with Sakeena Gordon-Jones. 
 

She was recommended by the Nominating Committee and elected unanimously by 
representatives from eight chapters present on the September 16 call. 

mailto:memberships@icf-nt.com
http://coachfederation.org/members/toolslist.cfm?navItemNumber=596
mailto:president@icfhoustoncoaches.org
http://icfhoustoncoaches.org/index.php
http://icfhoustoncoaches.org/index.php
http://www.coachfederation.org/
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Upcoming Chapter Meetings and Programs 

 

International Coach Federation—North Texas Chapter 

www.icf-nt.com 
 

Follow us on: 

 

 

 

 

 

Advertise your services, 
offer your books, 

or tout your expertise to 
ICF-North Texas members 

 
Contact us to advertise in both 
our monthly newsletter and on 

our web site for only: 
 

$100 quarterly for members 
$350 yearly for members 

$150 quarterly for non-members 
$550 yearly for non-members 

 
$25 fee for changes to Ads in 
the middle of a paid period 

 
  High Res (300 dbi) jpeg ad 
  jpeg no wider than 250 pixels 
  Ads are subject to approval 

of ICF-NT’s Board 
  Artwork and content must be 

approved and payment made 
prior to placing ad 

 
Contact Mike Caracalas today 

(treasurer@icf-nt.com) 
to have your ad posted 

 

October 8 Deadline for ICF-NT members to submit book/publication 

information to Tracy Cadorine for the Lone Star Alliance 

Committee’s October 13 event. See page 6 of this newsletter 

for more information. Send to Tracy (memberships@icf-

nt.com) no later than Oct 8. 

October 9 ICF-NT Board of Director Nominations for 2018 close. 

Contact Catherine Oleksiw at pres-elect@icfn-nt.com 

through Monday, Oct 9, if you are interested. 

October 11 Opportunity for Pro Bono Coaching for Conflict Resolution 

Specialists at all day workshop in Addison. Coaching piece is 

from 1:30—2:45 PM. Contact Cinnie Noble directly at 

cinnie@cinergycoaching.com if you’re interested. 

October 20 ICF-NT Prism Retrospective. Creating a Coaching Culture. 

Hackberry Creek Country Club from 11:15 AM—2:00 PM. 

Join us for networking, lunch, Prism overview, and panel 

discussions. 

November 10 ICF-NT Annual Meeting at Hackberry Creek Country Club. 

This is the November regular monthly meeting. Join us for 

our ‘annual chapter roundup’ and help us celebrate our first 

ever Distinguished Service Award. 

December 7 ICF-NT Holiday Fiesta. At Via Real Restaurant from 5:00—

8:00 PM. Additional information is forthcoming. 

 
Tell Us About Your Coaching Success Stories! 

 
We’d like to hear about your coaching success stories—the successes of your coaching business and 

especially your clients’ successes. These are an integral part of our ICF North Texas Coaches story. Your 

experiences remind us of our mission to grow and support a professional coaching community that 

drives results for individual coaches and those they serve. And sharing your story could help others. 

 

Please take a minute to tell us about a positive experience you’ve had as a Coach. All stories will be 

reviewed and documented, and with permission, we may share your story online or in one of our ICF-NT 

publications. 

 

If you’re willing to share your story, please contact PR@icf-nt.com. 

http://www.icf-nt.com
http://www.facebook.com/pages/International-Coach-Federation-North-Texas-Chapter/138161012891008?ref=ts
http://www.linkedin.com/groups?mostPopular=&gid=1863052
http://twitter.com/icf_nt
mailto:treasurer@icf-nt.com
mailto:memberships@icf-nt.com
mailto:memberships@icf-nt.com
mailto:pres-elect@icfn-nt.com
mailto:cinnie@cinergycoaching.com
mailto:pr@icf-nt.com

